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Japan Cooperation Center Petroleum

Announcement of office relocation

We would like to inform you that we moved our office in Saudi Arabia from
Riyadh to Al-Khobar as of February 29, 2016. The new address is as follows:

JCCP Al-Khobar Office
Al Salem Building 2F #203
Al-Khobar Shemaleya (North), Prince Faisal Bin Fahad Road,
Prince Thamer Bin Abdul Aziz Street, Cross 27-28
P.O. Box No. 32409 Al-Khobar 31952
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
Tel: +966-13-8020165
Fax: +966-13-8020192



